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Weirton Medical Center

ATTN: Mr. Robert J. Turner

Administrater
Department of Radiology
601 Colliers Way
weirton, WV 26062

AUG 2 3 1988

SUBJECT: NRC REPORT NC: 47-17567-01/88-01

Thank you for your response of July 28, 1988, to our Notice of Violation,

fssued on July 19, 1988,

concerning activities conducted under NRC License

No. 47-17567-01. Wwe have evaluated your response an found that it meets the

requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

We will examine the implementation of your

corrective actions guring future fnspections,

We appreciate your cooperation inm this matter,
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Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED

BY
W E
William ?.“Mnc. Chief

Nuclear Materfals Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguaris




